




















From: Sandoval, Vincent
To: Sadowsky, Steve
Subject: Cap Metro
Date: Thursday, November 13, 2014 11:49:36 AM
Attachments: Peter Barlin.pdf

Steve per our conversation it is Cap metro’s wish to move the building at 414 Waller street
to Springdale and Bolm Road along the Giddings to Llano & Mokan.  The property belongs to
Peter Barlin there is currently a train depot at this location and we thing it will be a great
fit.  I have attached photos of the area we wish the building to be moved.
 
Thanks
 
 
Vincent Sandoval
Director, Real Estate &
Right-of-Way
512-369-6049
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